
Notice of Temporary Suspension for Renovation: DBS Bank (China) Limited, Treasures 
Shanghai DBS Tower Sub-branch 

 
 
Dear Valued Customers: 
 
Thank you for your continuous support of DBS Bank (China) Limited, Treasures Shanghai DBS 
Tower Sub- branch (hereinafter referred to as "Shanghai DBT sub-branch"). Due to the need for 
facility optimization and upgrades, Shanghai DBT sub-branch will be undergoing internal 
renovations and will be temporarily suspended starting around early April 2025. We currently 
anticipate resuming operations in September, but the specific date will be announced on our 
official website. 
 
During the renovation period, you may visit other sub-branches in Shanghai or use our mobile 
banking APP for transfers. Details regarding business operations after the upgrade will also be 
announced on our official website. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact your relationship manager or call our customer 
service hotline at 4008208988. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DBS Bank (China) Limited, Treasures Shanghai DBS Tower Sub-branch  
March 17, 2025 

 


